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Thank you for  
your cooperation!

COVID-19  
Studio Safety Plan

Our number one priority is the safety and health of our staff and valued dance families. 
We are committed to following all health & safety guidelines as outlined by the 
Saskatchewan Health Authority. While this dance season may be different than any we 
have had before, we are excited to provide the same quality dance education that we 
have offered for the last 25 years. To ensure that we are meeting these guidelines and 
that all dancers & families are kept safe, please review our 2020/2021 safety plan. If you 
have any questions or concerns feel free to contact us and we will be glad to assist you. 
 
We are excited for you to join us for our 26th season of dance!

u  �The studio class schedules will be 
staggered to allow for proper social 
distancing when coming and going from 
your classes.

u  �We ask that parents with dancers over  
7 years of age allow their dancers to 
come into the studio on their own for their 
classes. Parents with dancers aged 6 & 
under may bring them into the studio and 
we ask that you leave as soon as possible. 
(Parents will not be permitted to remain in 
the lobby this season to allow us to keep 
the capacity at a minimum for dancers 
with multiple classes).

u  �We will have a marked designated 
space for your dancer to ensure social 
distancing protocols are being followed.

u  �We will be cleaning the studio floors 
& barres with a 5-minute dry-time 
disinfectant in-between all classes as 
well as cleaning the studio bathrooms 
and common areas.

u  �Dancers will be required to hand sanitize 
upon entry to the studio and we ask that 
they wash their hands regularly.  

u  �Dancers should arrive to class no more 
than 5-10 minutes early and be picked 
up promptly when the class ends. For 
our dancers enrolled in multiple classes 
we ask that you maintain proper social 
distancing while changing shoes & 
waiting for your next class.

u  �If a dancer feels ill or has a fever, they 
are NOT permitted to attend class. 
We are relying on you as our dance 
families to ensure that your dancers are 
safe to come to class. Any dancer with a 
temperature over 38°C (99°F) should not 
come to class.

u  �Dancers should arrive dressed and ready 
for class and only bring a small bag with 
the essential shoes etc.

u  �Dancers need to bring their own water 
bottles to class and take them home 
EVERY night. Bottles left at the studio 
will be disposed of at the end of the 
night. Due to the restrictions we are 
unfortunately unable to provide a water 
station.   

u  �There will still be a microwave & fridge 
for those dancers who have multiple 
classes in an evening, however there will 
not be dishes or cutlery provided.

u  �Dancers are encouraged to wash their 
dancewear & disinfect their shoes nightly 
to help prevent the spread of germs.


